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February 19, 2021

City of Grande Prairie
1020598 St

Grande Prairie AB T8V 2H3
Attn: Amanda Westwater

Dear Amanda Westwater:

On behalf of the Grande Prairie Regional Hospital Foundation, we would like to thank you for your
support of the 32" Annual Festival of Trees. This was a big year of change for all of us as we
continued with COVID-18 restrictions and implementations. Thank you for your belief in the Grande
Prairie Regional Hospital's Festival of Trees and for your Gift in Kind support (value of $6,000) for
the Naming Rights for 105 Avenue and 107 Avenue as auction items for Festival of Trees. Thanks to
your help during this year's Festival, not only were visitors be able to attend the Festival of Trees
in-person, but they were also able to visit, shop and bid on auction items from our virtual Festival of
Trees site!

We hope you enjoyed your Festival of Trees experience this year, whether you joined us in person,
on-line or did both! Again thank you for helping us carry on this tradition. We are so grateful for
you, and the rest our sponsors, who allow us to keep the magical experience alive while making a
real difference in the lives of patients and their families.

Festival of Trees! A celebration which has grown year over year and has become a cherished family
event for all generations to enjoy.

Warmest regards,

A

Keith Curtis

Executive Director

Grande Prairie Regional Hospital Foundation
KC:cj
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